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Welcome to the Autumn edition of 
the FOS Flier.  After a busy summer term of fund-

raising, including our Golf Day (see page 2) and the Summer 
Fair, FOS has lots planned for this year.  We’ve got the Family 
Disco coming up; we have booked the Family Ceilidh in March 
and a date for the Spring Ball has been confirmed.  FOS 
has now turned its attention to matters Christmassy… 
 

All welcome at our Family Disco! 
Come in fancy dress (optional) 
and bust some moves!  
 
There’ll be a raffle, food and 
drinks.   
 
It’s always great fun, and even 
the most uncertain children can 
surprise us all at how much they 
enjoy it—why not give it a go? 
There’s even a quiet room for 
those who aren't so sure. 
 

Child’s ticket - £1.50 
Adult’s ticket—£3.00 

(Pay on the Door) 

FOS COFFEE  
MORNINGS 

We held our first off-site FOS 
Coffee Morning at the Commu-
nity Room in Tesco Extra, in 
September.  
 
This was a lovely morning, wel-
coming new faces and catching 
up with regular attendees.  
 
The room is great—fully acces-
sible and children welcome.  
Please  join us for a chat and 
peer support over a brew at 
The Community Room, Tesco 
Extra, Cattle Market, Battlefield 
Road, Shrewsbury SY1 4HA. 
 
Coffee Morning dates (10am—
11.30am): 
 
Thursday 22nd November 2018 
Thursday 13th December 2018 
Thursday 24th January 2019 
Thursday 28th February 2019 

 

FOS Christmas Fair 
Friday 14th December  

Please give some thought to 
raffle and tombola prize dona-
tions, and whether you could 
lend a hand on the night! 
 

SAVE THE DATEΧ 
 

Family Ceilidh  
Saturday 2nd March  

at  
The Trinity Centre, Meole 

Brace 

 
FOS Spring Ball 
Saturday 30th March  

at  
Shrewsbury Golf Club 

FAMILY DISCO! 
Saturday 3rd November  
5.30pm-7.30pm at 

Bayston Hill Memorial Hall 
SY3 7DR 

The Summer Fair raised a 
brilliant £1,014.61. 

 
Thank you to all who  
supported it!! 



 
Email: severnfos.fy2@gmail.com 

Contact us:  

Twitter: @FoSeverndale 

Facebook Page: @FriendsofSeverndale 

Facebook closed group: Search for Friends of Severndale, Severndale at Mary Webb and 
Futures 

 

 

 
FOS is pleased to announce that we will be  
funding another Pantomime experience for the 
students this Christmas.   
 
Oh yes we are!! 

FOS Golf Day 2018 

This year’s Charity Golf Day raised a whopping £10,000! Our  golfers could have been on a green in the  
Algarve, it was so hot and sunny, but Shrewsbury Golf Club ensured we all had a comfortable day, and it 
seemed as though everyone enjoyed themselves.  Photos are on our Facebook page and our Facebook group 
—see details below. Thank you to all our generous donors and to those who helped make the day such a  
success.   We have been able to put this towards a total donation of £20,000 in part-funding of a much-
needed school minibus. 

 

άHELLOέ FROM THE FOS COMMITTEE! 

CHRISTMAS PANTO 

Chairman—Jayne Parry 
I am a lead Teaching Assistant at 
Severndale Academy where I have 
worked for over 20 years. 
 
I began my working career as a 
nurse but after initially volunteer-
ing at the school, I was pleased to 
take on a role as a TA there. 
 
I’ve been a member of the FOS 
Committee for 19 years and enjoy 
the role, meeting parents and  
carers and fundraising to support 
the school. 

Treasurer—Nick OΩLeary 
I am a parent of a boy in Upper 
School.  My son has attended 
Severndale Academy since recep-
tion. 
 
I have been a FOS committee 
member for 6 years.  Prior to be-
ing recently elected as Treasurer, 
I held (and continue to hold) the 
role of Vice-Chairman. 
 
I enjoy being an active member 
of my son’s school community, 
and hope to see more dads  
involved with FOS before too 
long! 

Secretary—Judy Freeman 
I have only been involved with FOS 
for a short while since my two 
grandchildren started Severndale.  
 
As Secretary, I mostly deal with 
communication between FOS, 
school and outside agencies.  
 
As part of the FOS Committee,  I 
have made many wonderful, new 
friends who continue to support 
our family in many ways.  

 


